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Transition at MWPS 2019-2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is that time of year again where our students start feeling a little nervous, perhaps even excited at the       

prospect of moving into the next year level, with a new teacher and new classmates.  It is perfectly normal for 

our students to experience a range of emotions as one stage of their lives comes to a close and a new one 

begins. I’d like to take this opportunity to reassure all our students and our families that we have established 

thorough processes, to support the transition of all our students across all year levels. 

Our processes and practices support students in settling in to their new learning environment in preparation 

for future learning and development. We want our students to experience a smooth transition throughout 

their learning, so that the pace and quality of learning are maintained to ensure that students continue to 

make the very best progress.  

Our processes for transition into prep are already well underway with Mrs. O’Connor’s guidance. Meetings 

with Kindergartens have begun and dates are set for Prep transition. The dates for the 2020 Prep transition 

sessions are as follows:  

Tuesday 19
th

 November     2:15pm – 3:00pm 
Tuesday 26

th
 November 

    
 2:15pm – 3:00pm

 

Tuesday 3
rd

 December
           

2:15pm – 3:00pm 

Tuesday December 10
th

     9:30am – 10:45am – State-wide Transition for all and Step-Up Day at school 

The year 6 transition is well underway and I have ensured that all students requiring additional transition 

dates/times have been identified and their names put forward to their respective secondary schools. In       

addition all year 6 teachers have completed extensive assessments and these will be passed onto relevant  

secondary schools with our year 6 teachers meeting face to face with secondary school personnel to discuss 

individual students in greater depth. The Leadership team from Melton Secondary College will be meeting 

with all parents and students attending the college in 2020 next Thursday 24
th

 of October at Melton West  

Primary School from 4:45pm-6Pm. Thank-you to all our parents for their RSVP. The response has been          

tremendous and I am confident that this night will assist our students and parents in forging positive           

relationships with the staff at Melton Secondary College. 

Our school uses the computer program Class Creator to assist us with placing students into new classes. The 

program allows for our teachers to put in relevant information in regards to individual students’ academic  

results their gender and social/emotional well-being to ensure we form well balanced classes. All students will 

have an opportunity to list the names of 3 students they believe they work well with and wish for them to be 

in the same class. The school will endeavour to ensure that at least 1 of the listed names by the student is in 

their class for 2020. 

Parents/carers please note if you have any questions or need any further clarification around our transition 

processes please feel free to make an appointment to speak with one of the Principal Class team. Finally we 

trust that all parents/carers will support the transition process through regular conversations with their       

children about feelings associated with endings and new beginnings and that the range of feelings are a   

normal part of life. All staff at MWPS are caring professionals who will work extremely hard to welcome all  

students into their new classes and ensure that teaching and learning programs are engaging and at the   

students’ level of understanding. 

‘Believe you can and your half way there’ – Theodore Roosevelt. 

Warmest Regards, 
Kathy Cvitkovic - Assistant Principal 3-6 
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Hello everyone,  

Last term the whole school learned the acronym “FLUSH” to help us remember 5 simple 

rules for looking after and respecting our new toilet block.    

1. Floors stay dry 

2. Leave it clean 

3. Use it quietly 

4. Soft voices 

5. Hands washed 

Since the new toilets have been functional for a few weeks 

now we interviewed some students from Years 2 and 3 to 

find out their opinion of the new space.  

Layla 3S – They’re better than the old toilets because they 

are much cleaner. I really like the quotes and mirrors. 

Grace 3W – Our new toilets are much cleaner and bigger. I 

really like how the taps turn off automatically. 

Isaac 2S – Our new toilets are really clean. The old toilets were broken so it’s good we 

have new ones. The taps turn off automatically which is 

really cool. 

Dolly 2D – The new toilets are really big and because 

they’re new, they are really clean. I like the locks on the 

doors which are better than the locks in the old toilets. 

Until next time, have a wonderful week, 

Kalais and Mason 

Melton West Primary School is a Child Safe School  
We hold the care, safety and wellbeing of children and young people as a 
central and fundamental responsibility of our school and base all our deci-
sions on what’s best for the students. Please talk to a staff member if you 
have any concerns about a child’s safety at any time. 

TOMORROW(FRIDAY 18TH OCTOBER ) 

ASSEMBLY 2:30PM 

PERFORMANCE BY PREP B 

ALL WELCOME 



 

It is the mission of Melton West PS to work collaboratively to ensure high levels of learning for all.  



 

It is the mission of Melton West PS to work collaboratively to ensure high levels of learning for all.  



 

It is the mission of Melton West PS to work collaboratively to ensure high levels of learning for all.  



 

It is the mission of Melton West PS to work collaboratively to ensure high levels of learning for all.  



 

It is the mission of Melton West PS to work collaboratively to ensure high levels of learning for all.  



 

It is the mission of Melton West PS to work collaboratively to ensure high levels of learning for all.  

TERM 4 EXCURSION/INCURSIONS 

 Year 3/4 Rugby: Friday 18th October 

 Year 5 CERES: Tuesday 22nd October 

Payment due tomorrow, Friday 18th October 

 Year 5/6 Rugby: Thursday 31st October 

         Payment due Tuesday 29th October 

 Year 4 CERES: Friday 1st November 

 Payment due Wednesday 30th October 

 Year 3/4 Basketball: Thursday Nov 14th 

 Payment due Tuesday 12th November 

 Year 6 Immigration Journey Incursion  

      Tuesday 12th November 

 Payment due Friday 8th November 

 Year 2 Sleepover: Friday 29th November 

 Payment due: Monday 25th November 

 Year 6 Graduation  

        Wednesday 11th December 

 Payment due Friday 1st November 

(deposit) 

 Must be paid in full Friday 22nd Nov 

 

END OF TERM: Friday 

20th December 1:30pm  


